
Things to remember in Year Five: 

• I need to  bring my reading book and reading record in on Wednesday ready 
for our Book Talk sessions. I must independently complete my Reading Record, 
using my book talk prompts to help me. 

• I have PE on Mondays and Wednesdays 

• I get homework regularly, please check the due date and make sure it is in on 
time. Sometimes it will be a project homework, which could last 3 weeks. 

• I can bring in  a healthy snack from home every day. This could be a piece of 
fruit, a yogurt tube, raisins or something similar. 

• It is  expected that everyone in Year 5 will read every day. Everyone will have 
a guided book, and free access to our class library in order to facilitate this. 
Reading Records will be checked daily.  

• Class staff can be contacted via Dojo, through the school office or more informally 
during drop off and pick up times. We are happy to make an appointment with you 
to discuss any questions or concerns you may have.  

Learning in Year Five: 
In Literacy this term we will be doing writing linked to a book called, ‘The 
Promise’. We will be learning year 5 writing skills and practising applying 
them in our writing to help us become Awesome Authors! 

In Guided reading we will continue to read a range of different text types, 
some linked to our Literacy Units. We will continue our journey to develop 
the children’s enjoyment of reading and I hope that you will continue to  en-
courage your child to read as much as possible for pleasure, both at home 
and in school. 

In Numeracy  we will begin with place value up to 1,000,000 before moving on to 

addition and subtraction. Every morning we will have Fast Maths to practise our 
skills in arithmetic and Rapid Reasoning to help develop our skills in problem solv-
ing.  
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